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City of Watertown
(Building Safety & Zoning Dept)

Good morning!

For most of our lives we had lived on the dead end of Charles St. (1015). In March of 2023 we sold that
lovely place and moved to Heritage Homes on Welsh Rd. This has totally changed the majority of streets
that we drive on. One particular street is Dayton, when we go to St. Luke’s Church or frequent the
businesses on that end of town.

There is one issue that arises during night-time driving. The intersection of Dayton and West Street
(when traveling west) is very difficult to find. The curbing is almost level with the street. Could
reflective paint somewhere in that area to enhance the edge of the street be helpful? Please consider
some action.

Thank you,

Phyllis Schmidt

700 Welsh Rd. # 220
Watertown, WI 53098
920-261-3345
schmidts.7up@att.net



